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This Week
Celebration Assemblies: On the last day of term, Friday 21st July, we will be holding 

our celebration assemblies. Parents/carers are invited to join us for their child’s 

assembly. Primary Celebration Assembly is at 11am and Seniors/Leavers 

Celebration Assembly is at 2pm. If your child is in Seniors and you wish to take them 

home with you after the Leavers Assembly, please make sure you have let their 

teacher and (if applicable) their School Transport know in advance. There is no parking 

available on the school site, so please park nearby - being considerate of our 

neighbours - and walk in to school.

School Dinners: The price of a school dinner will increase to £2.75 per day in 

September.

Kids Eat Free: Please see the attached flyer of places where children can eat for free 

(or for £1) during the summer holidays.

September Dates: The Autumn Term start dates are as follows;

Friday 1st September: INSET Day - No students in school

Monday 4th September: INSET Day - No students in school

Tuesday 5th September: Transition Day. Reception, Year 7 & Year 12 students only. 

Primary students (Reception ONLY) in school 9.30-11.00

Senior students (Year 7/Year 12 ONLY) in school 1.00-2.30

For full details of Transition Day please see the letter that was sent home with last 

Friday’s newsletter.

Wednesday 6th September: School open to all students

Horsham Children’s Parade: Thank you to everyone who came to support us in the 

Horsham Children’s Parade last Sunday. A big thank you also to our PTFA, who raised 

over £300 for the school on their stall. You can see lots of photos from the day in this 

week’s Newsround video.

PTFA Summer Raffle: The PTFA’s Summer Raffle will be drawn on Tuesday 18th July 

at midday. You still have time to get tickets! We have some fabulous prizes up for 

grabs including 2 online music lessons, a beautiful hanging basket, Major Mind Games 

vouchers, a delicious chocolate drip cake baked by one of our generous Mums, 2 x £50 

vouchers for DD's Lashes for a lash lift/tint, £20 Master Fryer Fish & Chip voucher 

and much more! If you would like to purchase tickets, they cost £1 each and can be 

bought for cash or by bank transfer. Please contact School Reception to order.

Letters Home
No letters home this week.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Brandon B, Globetrotters - Helping raise money on the PTFA Children’s Parade stall.

April, Pioneers - Helping raise money on the PTFA Children’s Parade stall.

Bridget & Theo, Pilots - Excellent drawing and answering questions about their smoothie.

Yoimoji of the Week: Dufflepaw
Dufflepaw is a reflective koala. We are using 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British 

Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” 

(good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news 

pages.



Class News from Pioneers Class
For the last couple of weeks, Pioneers have been enjoying innovate week in our topic 'allotment'. We 

have been decorating plant pots to take home and plant different flowers into, using dot work 

painting and thoughtful designs on our pots. We have been using different vegetables to stamp and 

print which has been making amazing pattern art work. We have been incredible sketchers, sketching 

out different flowers that we have chosen to investigate and recreate with detail. 
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